
Dear Sir: 

To Dr. Flick from Mr. Clark Bell. 

Medico-Legal Society, Office of the Secretary, 
39 ~roadway, New York City. 

Dec. 8, 1899. 

I enclose you the action of the Medico-Legal Society 41.nd invite you 
to take part in the Congress, and if unable to attend in person, please for­
ward me the ti tle of the paper you will c ontribute. 

Professor Keyes will open the discussion on the second topic. 

Dr. J. Mount Bleyer will open the discussion on the first and third 
topic and will take part in the discussion of the second. 

The formal programme will give a more com:plete announcement, if you 
will aJJow your name to be scheduled for the discussion please indicate on which 
of the topics you will speak or write. An early reply will be intime for the 
next issue of the Medico-Lega.l Journal. 

Faithfully yours, 

Clark Bell. 


